From: Alice Carr
Sent: 16 August 2023 10:42
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc:
Subject: RE: S62A/2023/0021 Moors Field, Station Road, Little Dunmow, Essex

Dear Leanne
In relation to the above planning application, MAG highways have no comments to make.
Kind regards

Alice Carr
Senior Planner
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